From: john hannon [mailto:jhannon@sdublincoco.ie] 
Sent: 30 June 2012 11:42
To: 'Mary Maguire - Corporate Services'
Cc: 'Philomena Poole'; 'pmurphy@sdublincoco.ie'; 'John Quinlivan'
Subject: Environment SPC Chair
Mary,

I wish to resign as Chair of Environment SPC, with effect from 31st August. 
My role as Chair was greatly facilitated by the tremendous co-operation and commitment of all members of the SPC and of the officials who worked closely with me. I am very grateful to all of them.

Regards

John

